
Star of the Week  

Nursery    Aria 

Class 1     Parker 

Class 2    Ella 

Class 3    Myla 

Class 4    Jessica 

Class 5    Sophie C. 

What have we been learning this week? 
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Nursery and Reception 

This week we started reading our new book, 'What the Ladybird Heard'. We all talked about 

the characters and setting and Reception have drawn a story map. On Monday Reception 

enjoyed visiting all the classes in school as part of Science Day. They took part in different 

activities and experiments and met all the other teachers in school. Nursery met the new 

starters and are looking forward to learning alongside them when they join us after Easter. 

We have also been secretly making a big card and a banner for Miss Armstrong's last day at 

Spittal. We will miss her very much but wish her all the best with her new career in nurs-

ing.  

 

News & Events 

Next week we are holding parent’s evenings. These are either by telephone or in 

person. Please contact the school office if you have not received your appoint-

ment time.  

As we come to the end of the financial year, please could all outstanding swim-

ming money, breakfast and after school club monies please come into school as 

soon as possible.  

Diary Dates 

Spring Term Dates 

Week Beginning 20th March 

Parent’s Evenings 

Friday 31st March 

School closes at 3.20 p.m. for Easter. 

Summer Term 

School re-opens Monday 17th April at 

8.55 a.m. 

Monday 1st May  

Closed for bank holiday 

Tuesday 2nd May 

Class photographs 

Monday 8th May 

Closed for bank holiday 

Thursday 18th May 

‘Time to Share’ 3.20 p.m. 

Saturday 2oth May 

Choir performance 

Friday 26th May 

School closes at 3.20 p.m. for half 

term. 
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Class 2 and 3 

This week Year 1 and 2 have enjoyed getting crafty. The children have made post bags using recycled materials and made cards for 

Mother’s Day. In maths year 2 have been learning to divide where there will be a remainder. Year 1 have been learning to measure 

length and height in centimetres and designed posters in Literacy.  

Class 4 and 5   

On Monday Year 4 had a very exciting day visiting other classrooms as part of Science Day. Some of the activities which they particu-
larly enjoyed included: making paper helicopters, observing how colours mix using water, making watertight boats using lego, creating 
erupting volcanoes with bicarbonate of soda and vinegar and making fireworks in a glass using food colouring and oil. In literacy this 
week we have started to create our illustrated reports on Victorian children's jobs which we will finish next week. In maths we have 
completed our work on equivalent fractions. We have also created some amazing Victorian writing and illustrations for a new wall 

display. We hope you like it!  
 


